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Revt. Sir

I have the honour to

inform you that a petition has

been received by the Department.

from Chief Dominick and a

number of indians belonging to

the Mingan Mission asking

that assistance in provisions

may be given them before the 15th

Aug. next, as on account of their

un Ueissful hout last winter

and the prevalence of sickness.

Mey are in a very bad position

for next winter. I have therefor

to request that you will be

good

Revt Chas Arnaud.

Missionary.

Betsiamitt. P. 2.
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